
 

Children’s Design Competition 
 

The Shorwell Midsummer is now in its 58th year and we need your help 

to design the front cover of this year’s programme. The programme is 

handed out to everyone who comes to the fair, so lots of people will see 

your picture, which will be on the front page. 

 

Please come up with a picture that represents the fair (traditional fair in 

the grounds of Northcourt Manor, with skittles, coconut shy, tea tent, 

games, toy stall and more…),. 

Please make it as colourful as possible. 

The lucky winner will win free entry to the fair, to include their 

immediate family, and will receive £5 spending money on arrival! 

 

Please hand your entries into the school office by Tuesday 22nd May. 

 

 

All proceeds from the fair are gifted to local charities and good causes, including Brighstone 

School. So please support us in any way you can. See https://www.shorwellmidsummerfair.org/ for 

more information. 

https://www.shorwellmidsummerfair.org/

